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July 2020: Sweet hass
o

Summertime!
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EVEN THOUGH THIS SUMMER LOOKS A LITTLE
DIFFERENT. OUR MEMBERS ARE LOVING BE GREAT
SUMMER (AMP!

2020
GHT OF HOPE

"The Boys & Girls Club of Hartsville is disappointed to announce that our
annual fundraiser, Night of Hope, will be cancelled this year due to
coronavirus concerns. We will miss seeing everyone, and we look forward to
its return in 2021.

In the meantime, if you would like to support the Hartsville Boys & Girls
Club, you can make a donation at bgcpda.org (Click on "Donate Now"). We are
busy providing both in-house and virtual summer programming to our
members, and our kids could use your support! Thank you!"

@ BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
OF HARTSVILLE

Champions for Youth will also be cancelled
this year. We are disappointed to disrupt the
tradition of celebrating an individual who

works hard for youth in the community, but

feel it is the interest of the public to not hold

a large scale gathering. Please keep an eye
on your mailbox for more information!
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